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Meeting of Advisory Board at the School of Humanities, Education and Social
Sciences

On October 10, 2023, the School of Humanities, Education and Social Sciences of
Khazar University hosted a meeting with members of the Advisory Board, where
representatives from the labor market and business world were represented, to
discuss the student admission plan for the 2024-2025 academic year.

Analyses were conducted and proposals were made regarding the admission of
students in the relevant specialties for the next academic year based on the
student admission plan for the 2023-2024 academic year. In addition, the current
needs in various specialties in the labor market (teacher training in Russian, lack
of Russian-speaking specialists, taking into account the requirements of the
International Bachelor's program in primary school teaching (teaching in English),
staff training in Armenian, Georgian, Spanish translation and other issues were
discussed.

Humanitar, tahsil va sosial elmlar fakiiltasinda Maslahat Surasinin iclasi

2023-cl il oktyabrin 10-da Xazar Universitetinin Humanitar, tahsil va sosial elmlar
faklltasinda amak bazari va is diinyasi niimayandalarinin tamsil olundugu
Maslahat Surasinin 2024-2025-ci tadris ili tGiclin talaba gabulu planinin miizakirasi
ila alagadar iclasi kegirilib.

iclasda 2023-2024-cii tadris ili Giciin talaba gabulu plani va gabul olunan talaba
sayl asasinda tahlillar aparilmis va ndvbati tadris ili G¢lin mivafiqg ixtisaslar Gzra
taloba gabulu barada takliflar verilmisdir. Elaca da, amak bazarinda muxtalif
ixtisaslar Gizra movcud ehtiyaclar (rus dilinds musallim hazirligi, rus dilli
mitaxassislarinin catismazligl, ibtidai sinif miallimliyi (tadris ingilis dilinda)
ixtisasinda Beynalxalq Bakalavriat Programinin talablarinin nazara alinmasi,
ermani, gurcd, ispan dillarinin tarcimasi tzra kadr hazirligi va s. masalalar
miuzakira olunmusdur.



